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Tickets are available to purchase from your local
HASSRA representatives for £1 per entry.

Ticket sales close at 5pm on Tuesday 12 December and
the draw will be held on Friday 15 December.

To view the prizes as they update, find your local
HASSRA representative and to watch the live draw visit
hassra.org.uk/xmasraffle2023 or scan the QR code
below.

For our associated and retired members please email
with the amount of tickets you would like to purchase:
hassra.plymouth@dwp.gov.uk
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